
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
9 May 2025 

 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
 
Thank you for your responses to our consultation regarding Progress Evenings at The Castle School. 
We were pleased with the return rate of nearly 500, which has given us a good representation of 
views.  
 
The survey responses have shown some variation regarding what would work best for individual 
families. Therefore, we have decided to maintain the current model for Progress Evenings for next 
academic year, retaining the virtual appointments online. We do appreciate that some families 
would like the opportunities to meet in school face-to-face, and we hope that our in-school events 
that are already in place enable this to happen in some way for you as families.  
 
I would like to encourage all families to get in contact with us at any point in the school year if there 
is anything specific you would like feedback on, or if would appreciate an update regarding your 
child's progress. Individual teachers are best placed for subject questions, whereas tutors are the 
first contact for more general school questions.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mr J Wordsworth 
Head of School 
The Castle School 


